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KMSP-TV, WFTC and KFTC’s (“Stations”) uploaded the Annual EEO Report (“Report”) to the 
respective online public inspection files on December 1, 2014.  However, two days later, the 
Stations discovered that the links for the Report were not properly populating, and promptly re-
uploaded the Report.  Although the Stations timely uploaded the Report, we note the date 
discrepancy out of  an abundance of caution.   
 
 
 


